
2025 年春節慶會籌備委員會

Year of the Snake - 2025 Vancouver Chinatown Spring Festival Celebration Committee

January 2, 2025

To: all businesses and organizations,

To celebrate the 2025 Lunar New Year, Vancouver Chinatown Spring Festival Celebration
Committee, along with other members of the community, are pleased to host the 51st
Anniversary Chinatown Spring Festival Parade on Sunday, February 2nd, 2025 at 11:00
am.

We would like to invite your participation by preparing the “greens” (lettuces tied with a
Red Packet) above your entrance. As it is customary for the red packets to contain
amounts reflecting “lucky numbers” in Chinese culture, we kindly recommend that all
participating businesses and organizations in Chinatown place a minimum of $50 in the
red packets for the visiting lion dance teams who will bring prosperity and longevity to you
for the upcoming year.

Should you have any queries, please contact: 604-681-1923.

With best regards,

Happy 2025 Lunar New Year!

Chinese Benevolent Association of Vancouver
Chinese Cultural Centre of Greater Vancouver
Vancouver Chinatown Merchants Association
S.U.C.C.E.S.S.
Vancouver Chinese Freemasons
Shon Yee Benevolent Association of Canada



Lucky Money Reply Slip

Please fill out your information below and return this form to the Committee at 108 E.
Pender, or email it to: chinatown.spring.festival@gmail.com. For additional information,
please contact us at chinatown.spring.festival@gmail.com or 604-681-1923.

Name:

Title:

Business/organization Name:

Telephone:

Email:

I hereby confirm the participation of my business/organization in preparing “greens” and
red packets ($50.00) for the 2025 Spring Festival Celebration.

Signature Date
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